
Important Announcement Covid19 
  
We would like to inform you that all of KES International’s activities and conferences 
scheduled to take place in 2020, will be going ahead as planned, as at this time we have 
NO plans to reschedule or cancel any upcoming events.  
  
If at the time of anyone of our conferences that you are registered to attend there is a 
government ban restricting travel due to Covid19 from your home country, we will ensure 
that provisions are made for your presentation to go ahead this year by way of virtual 
presentation.  
  
In the event there is a travel ban that restricts any travel to the host country of the 
conference therefore leaving KES International no choice but to cancel the full event, we 
will make provisions for a virtual conference this year to be carried out in these 
circumstances. This is so that all the papers that have been accepted, will be able to be 
virtually presented and published in the conference proceedings with Springer. 
  
We advise that any travel or hotel accommodation that you arrange has a fair 
cancellation policy.  
  
If the event is cancelled KES International Management Limited cannot accept any 
consequential loss that you may occur. 
 
Finally, at the conference we will be invoking a no handshake policy and we will be 
ensuring there are extra facilities of hand gel and handwash available to be used at all 
times. KES International taking the advice of the relevant authorities and scientists.  
 

Kind regards 

KES International Management Ltd.  
 


